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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 
 
 

Fiesta Planning Meeting 
 
Mon 29th June 7:30pm, School Staffroom 
 
After a delay due to lockdown, we're back into planning the Fiesta, which will be held 
towards the end of the year. All input is welcome, and we're particularly keen to hear from 
you if you have a passion about what food should be available at the Fiesta! 
 
Maybe it won't be bigger than previous ones, but we can always make it better 😁 
 
Come and be part of the team! 
 

Annual General Meeting 
S’Mart Community (PTA) 
 
Wed 24th June 7.30pm, School Staffroom 
  
All welcome.  Join us for a glass of wine and cheese!  Listen to what is going on… and join 
the team if you want to – we need you!!!!! 

The S’Mart Community is a strong  and passionate parent group supporting our 
school in a variety of ways; fundraising, giving practical support, the ongoing 
development of a strong parent community and all kinds of other fun stuff. 

We have an exciting plan for the hall refresh to share. You’ll hear from the chair, read the 
financial report and then vote in the general management committee members (can be you!) 
including the Chair, Treasurer and Secretary (incumbents happy to carry on but any new 
challengers welcome).  
 

The S’Mart Community is on Facebook! 
Like and Share our page here: ​https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/


 

 
****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to receive 
email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 


